Kent Norton

From:

Deb Farrar < DFarrar@coltonca.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 20, 2019 3:42 PM

To:

Tribal Historic Preservation Office

Subject:

RE: Colton Community Soccer Field Project

Hello!

Thank you for your interest in our project. The cultural report is currently in the process of preparation and will be sent as soon as it is completed. Additionally, we will be happy to set up a meeting to discuss the project in detail, should you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you & have a great day, Deb

Deb Farrar, CPRE

Director of Community Services City of Colton – Community Services Department

Direct Line: 909.370.6157 | Fax: 909.777.3351 | Website • Facebook • View & Register for Activities

From: Tribal Historic Preservation Office <thpo@morongo-nsn.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 3:14 PM **To:** Deb Farrar <DFarrar@coltonca.gov>

Subject: Colton Community Soccer FieldProject

Hello Deb,

Thank you for the AB 52 notification regarding this project.

Please send our office the cultural reports and other associated documents to begin consultation.

Sincerely,

Travis Armstrong
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Morongo Band of Mission Indians
951-755-5259

Email: thpo@morongo-nsn.gov